
From: wendymacdonald [mailto:wendysioux472@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 9:23 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Rezoning urban neighborhoods 
 
To PSC. I am I favor of and support the zoning changes as proposed by such 
neighborhoods as Eastmoreland. The recent increase in building has seen some 
very sloppy and inconsiderate development that is within the limits of codes. 
Please adopt the changes to preserve urban areas, limit multi unit housing 
built to the curb without any parking allowances, and allow existing and new 
homes light and air. Those that build and demolish should have a process, 
however arduous, that takes into consideration those it affects with such 
changes. Thus preserving the character of each individual urban area or 
enhancing it as those associations of neighbors would expect in continuation 
of their quiet enjoyment. 
Regards. 
Wendy Macdonald 
Westmoreland Resident 
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